
 Alumni Update Any institutions’   

alumni are key to its 

growth. We are        

focused on giving a 

global experience to 

our students.                          

 - Shiv Nadar 

Lale Worth Community 

High School Alumni   

offer its sincere         

condolences to the    

family of our Principal, 

Mrs. Elena Villani, on 

the passing of her Dad.        

Antonio Nieves         

MEDINA 

 May 7, 1937                

January 9, 2024 

         January 2024 

    High Hoops 

 Our Trojan           

Basketball team is 

currently ranked #15 

in the state of Florida. 

GO TROJANS! 

 

Rick Harlowe 

Editor 

From Top, Carol Webster speaks to the Senior Class of 

2024. Carol poses with Guidance Counselors Lajayah 

Templeman-Blain and Margaret Salazar Gomez. The 

Guidance Counselors are the on-campus presence to 

guide the Seniors in their Dollars for Scholars            

applications. At the meeting, Carol had a chance to 

chat with Yadira Caceres-Hernandez, one of two       

Seniors who serve on the Alumni Board.  

Dollar$ for Scholars and the 

Class of ‘24 

 Introducing the New President of the   

Alumni Board 

Keep in touch with the goings-on of Alumni and 

your classmates at LWHSAlumni.org or on         

Facebook at “Lake Worth High Alumni page” and 

“Lake Worth High School (FL) Memorial page” 

 Pardon the cliché, but here’s a lady who needs no introduction. Because 

whether it be at an Alumni gathering, a football game, selling Alumni T-shirts or  

involved in an Alumni activity on-campus at Lake Worth Community High School, 

you have met Ann Carter, Class of 1972. 

 “It’s an honor to follow Founding President Dennis Dorsey and most recently Rut 

Velazquez and Jessica Latour. Our second century is just getting started. I can’t wait to 

see the great things that await us on our path ahead!” 

 The FAU graduate worked as a Copy Editor for twenty-nine years at the Fort 

Lauderdale Sun-Sentinel.  

Ann Carter at the Fall Alumni Luncheon and with Greg Rice at a Centennial Celebration.  

If you want a T-shirt Ann is the person to see. Ann pictured in the Yearbook. 

 DFS & Alumni Board Member Carol Webster spoke 

before the Senior Class Assembly to tell the Class of 2024 

about the Dollars for Scholars scholarships. 

 “Since 1999 over 1.5 million dollars in scholarships 

have been given to Trojan students,” Carol said. 

 One student remarked, “Great to have an Alumni who 

never forgets us.” 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 



Rounding Up the 

Usual Suspects 

Mr. Cantley (bottom 

right) rings in the New 

Year with former 

teachers and             

colleagues. How many 

can you remember? 

   Delight            

Kasserman 

So sad to have 

learned of the 

passing of       

Delight, Class of 

‘86, who graced 

the stage at The 

Lake Worth        

Playhouse. 

 Honoring Dr. Annette Gilbert 

The above collage of words and    

pictures appeared in the Class of 

2022 Yearbook. Many highlights of 

events and people graced the pages 

of the Yearbook during our          

Centennial Year.  

Dr. Annette Gilbert was honored with a 

Proclamation by the PBC Commission. 

Commissioner Mack Bernard praised 

her for her dedicated service of over four 

decades as a Counselor in the School 

District. “I’ve been blessed to help so 

many students,” said Dr. Gilbert.  

“When you love something that you do, 

it’s not a job.” 

   Family, friends, co-workers and former students celebrate with Dr. Gilbert. 


